

January 24th 2018

Dear Business Associates,

## **CLOSURE OF CASCADE POOL**

In constant efforts to improve our facilities, we will be carrying out maintenance and upgrade works at the Cascade Pool from **April 1**<sup>st</sup> – **June 30**<sup>th</sup>. Please be kindly informed that the Horizon Pool remains open and all other facilities remain unaffected. The Resort stretches across 35 acres, only the Cascade Pool and the immediate chalets located within the area will be closed.

Please kindly contact us directly should you require further information or clarification.

Thank you very much for your kind understanding.

Kind Regards,

Clement Paul General Manager